ADDENDUM NO. 4

to
BID DOCUMENTS

TLC Phase 1 New Construction
(Griffin, Ridge and Shoreline)

May 16, 2023

TO: ALL BIDDERS

The following addendum shall be made part of the Contract Documents. Please acknowledge
receipt by signing and submitting this form with the bid proposal.

1. The house plans for 919 Griffin Street have changed. The new plans will replace house
plans numbers NDG489 and NDG491 for Griffin Street only (see Exhibit C). The new
plans will be available at The Blueprint Shop, 535 N. Monroe Street on Wednesday, May
17, 2023, after 3:00pm.

2. The site plans for Griffin Street, Ridge Road, and Shoreline Drive will also be available at
The Blueprint Shop after 3:00p.m., Wednesday, May 17, 2023.

3. Please review the documents and email your questions to
btedder@tallahasseelenders.org and fbarnes@tallahasseelenders.org by 5:00p.m.,
Friday, May 19, 2023. An email answering your questions will be sent out on Monday,
May 22, 2023.

4. This addendum is also posted on the Tallahassee Lender’s Consortium website.

Bidder

Acknowledged by Date
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